
 

 

 

 

 

                           12 November 2019 
Joint Staff 

 
 

 Chief of staff ’s meeting with Chairman of the U.S. Joint Chiefs of Staff 

 

General YAMAZAKI Koji, Chief of Staff, Joint Staff had a meeting with General 
Mark A. Milley, Chairman of the Joint Chiefs of Staff, at the Joint Staff, Ministry 
of Defense on Tuesday, 12 November 2019. 

 
In the meeting, the two leaders exchanged regional situational awareness, 

reaffirmed the importance of the Japan-U.S. Alliance throughout the Indo-Pacific 
region, and agreed to promote Japan-US defense cooperation. 

 

 

 

統合幕僚監部  報道発表資料 
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